Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

## PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

January 12, 1993

Mr. William R. Cotter, President Colby College Waterville, Maine 04901

Dear President Cotter:

Thank you for your letter of January 5, 1993 inviting me to participate in Colby's 172nd Commencement Exercises to receive the degree of Doctor of Laws.

Unfortunately, due to another commitment, I am not available to accept the invitation.

Again, thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief